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We hope you’ve had a brilliant holiday! 
We can’t wait to continue our learning journey in Autumn 2. 

 
Miss. Ironmonger, Miss Large, Mrs Garner and Ms Holland 



In Year 4, we love reading and know how important it 
is to read regularly. 

 

We know some of you may have read lots over the 
holidays and that some of you may be needing a good 
book to get you reading again. 

  

Hopefully, the ideas on these pages will inspire you all 
to get lost in a good book! 

Why is reading important? 

If you read for 1 minute a day, you will see 8,000 words a year. 

If you read for 5 minutes a day, you will see 282,000 words a year. 

If you read for 20 minutes a day, you will see 1,800,000 words a year! 

Imagine the impact over a million new words would have on the rest of your learning! 

Don’t forget to record your 
reading in your reading 

diary. 



This term, we will be focusing on our Christian value of Compassion.  

 

Prayer for Compassion 

Dear God, 

We pray for a compassionate 
heart,  

Help us to be more understanding 
and empathetic towards others. 

Amen 


